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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

          

                       Can you please expedite the Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Interior,Deb

Haaland,concerning the headlands of the Rapid Creek Watershed- Pactola Reservoir. This would be unhealthy

and disastrous to Earth,animals,and to humans. 

                           Thank You.

            

                                    Sincerely,Noelle Edwards


